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May 4th, 2017 

To: Students’ Council 

Re: Report to Students’ Council 
 

 
Hello all, 
 
I am thrilled to be giving this report as it is my first official report as a 2017/2018 Executive.  
 
The whole executive team just got back from our Executive Retreat and I know I speak on 
behalf of all of us when I say we are ready to hit the ground running. I have spent many 
hours working with the former VPA since the election in March to ensure I have a smooth 
transition into the portfolio. Retreat was a great opportunity to both do some teambuilding 
and to pass on important institutional knowledge from the outgoing Execs to those 
incoming.   
 
I look forward to the rest of this year (including some more detailed reports once I get my 
feet on the ground).  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Shane Scott 
Vice President Academic 


